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NOTIFICATION

In continuation to Notification No.F.NUEPA/Admn/RO/Circular/030/2014-15
dated August 16, 2016, along with the Annexure containing the Guidelines for

Management of Project Staff at NUEPA, it is notified for the information of all

concerned that with immediate effect, the text in para 11 of the said Guidelines has been

replaced as follows :

“Appointments to research and development projects at NUEPA will be done
initially for a period of 11 months or the duration of the project, whichever is
carlier. Any further continuity of the research/development project staff shall be
given on the recommendation of the concerned Project Investigator/Faculty/
Head/In-charge only after giving a break of one week, and shall be considered a
fresh appointment only. After the initial period of appointment, each subsequent
extension of the term of appointment of the project staff, if required, shall be for a
period of 11 months or the remaining duration of the research/development

project, whichever is earlier, with a break period of one week.”

All other things in the said Notification shall however remain unchanged.

(Registr%

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.



